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HJR201 will only hurt Oregonians more. NO NO NO to more taxes. Our taxes are 

higher than most states. More and more people are leaving Oregon due to the over 

taxation!!   Who will pay for all of these programs if the only people left are living on 

the government? Oregon used to be such a great place to live. Now most can NOT 

afford to live in Oregon. STOP adding new taxes.  Please stop raising taxes. NO to 

HJR201 


